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Welcome to St. Raphael Co. Ed School for the scholastic year 2017-2018. 

Each new academic year brings with it new targets to be achieved and 

new dreams to be realized. These arise from our own inner compulsion 

to make this institution incomparable. We do this by constant 

introspection and critical review so that we provide super quality 

education to our students and to accompany them in their journey to 

achieve such perfection as is humanely possible. 

This year we commence a unique program, in collaboration with the 

Bangalore based Institute of Language Management, aimed at 

improving the proficiency and fluency of our students in the English 

Language, more specifically in its communicative aspect. 

Our continuing adaptation of new and better teaching 

methodologies would see introduction of more digital learning tools. 

An important part of this initiative is the setting up of the Digital 

Math’s lab, with its unique features. This facility would be available 

right from the first standard. 



In terms of infrastructure, a new building is being commissioned and 

an auditorium has been constructed.  

Education is a joint venture between school and home. As we work 

with our students to help them learn about the world around them 

through the prescribed curriculum, we very much appreciate the 

support that parents give their children at home. The foundation of a 

successful school is the cooperation between the students, staff, parents 

and community.  

With a visionary management supporting our efforts and a 

distinguished faculty, we are set to build on our past successes and 

scale greater heights in the years ahead. As someone rightly said “In 

the right formation, the flying power of many wings can achieve twice 

the  distance of any bird flying alone.” 

We seek God’s blessings and guidance in every step of our way in the 

years ahead. 

I wish you all the very best. Remember we are on this journey 

together… united in hope. 

 

Sr. Jancy  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


